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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
August 22, 2022 

 

Notice is hereby given that the DeKalb County Commissioners will conduct a Public Hearing on 

September 12 ,2022 at 9:15 a.m. in the Commissioners Courtroom on the second floor of the 

DeKalb County Courthouse at 100 S. Main Street, Auburn, IN 46706.  This public hearing is for 

public input and discussion with the County Commissioners regarding Ordinance 2022-R-12 DCC 

4-1-1: An Ordinance Establishing a Policy for Landowners who are not a Regulated Public Utility may 

Petition the County Commissioners to Run Certain Permitted Private Utilities Under County Roads. 

    

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

DeKalb County Commissioners 

 

  


